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Kingswood Camp ● Summer Update 

2023 Summer Update

We had an incredible summer of ministry at Kingswood Camp 
with a total of 471 camper registrations (including Family Camp) 
and 619 students attending spring programming.


Campers participated in canoeing, rocket building, outdoor skills, 
crafts, Chapel & Bible study, swimming, archery, axe throwing, 
rock climbing, zip line, campfires, and more. While unplugged 
from home campers embrace being a kid and grow in 
independence through fun adventures, building friendships, and 
spiritual formation 


The staff team helped foster a community for campers to 
encounter Jesus Christ. Campers learn about who Jesus is, what 
he has done for them, and how to follow and live in relationship 
with him. This summer we saw campers receiving Bibles with joy 
and engaging eagerly in Bible study, both personal and group. 
There was a general openness and eagerness for prayer among 
campers and staff, and many impactful moments of prayer and 
worship were shared. We were privileged this summer to see a 
number of campers come to faith for the first time and numerous 
take further steps towards him. The friendships and community 
built at camp were quite special, with many moments of 
vulnerability and spiritual engagement 


Our LIT program continues to show deep impact and growth in 
the teens that participate. These teens are take part in in-depth 
Bible studies, they are mentored spiritually and personally, and 
taught leadership principles while serving at camp in various 
capacities.  


Highlights of the 
Summer


• Approximately 47 
campers put their faith in 
Jesus for the first time!


• 60+ campers that did not 
own a Bible chose to 
receive and take home a 
Bible of their own


• A total of 424 camper 
registrations, and 56 
Family Campers 


• 23 teens participated in 
our LIT Program 

Volunteer Jordan’s baptism at Family Camp



Contact us: 902-847-9161 ● candice@kingswoodcamp.ca 

Become a Monthly Supporter:

We are looking for monthly supporters to donate 
$20 per month to help support our operating costs. 
You can donate monthly through our website 
www.kingswoodcamp.ca or by contacting us.


Upcoming Events 

SnoCamp 2024

High School Winter Retreat - Feb 9-11


Middle School Winter Retreat - Feb 15-16


Registration for 2024

Opening in December!


Young Adults Retreat

January 19th 2024


Seeking an Executive 
Director


We are currently seeking applicants for the 
role of Executive Director of Kingswood Camp 


See job details on our website 

Staff Testimonies from Summer 2023

Leading a cabin of a bunch of Hockey boys, I wasn’t sure what to expect when it came to their 
engagement during chapel, bible study and DT. However, I was pleasantly surprised that during those 
times, these boys’ curiosity was evident. I also got to answer some really great questions during 
activity times, where you would expect all these friends to be distracted by one another. But in reality, 
what was more important to some of them was understanding who God is, and what it means to have 
a relationship with Him.

I had a camper in my cabin who had been coming to camp for years but was never interested in the 
ministry side of camp. That week me and my co leader shared our testimonies and she really was 
really impacted. We extended our DT that night and she became a Christian. She shared how she had 
felt God with her so much and it was really powerful to see God take over our DT night.

“My children were very well-cared for at 
Kingswood Camp. Their faith was 

strengthened and the camp counsellors 
were wonderful, godly role models who 

were inspiring, enthusiastic and 
encouraging.” - MEASHA

Highlights of our 2023 season:  


• Approximately 47 campers put their faith in 
Jesus for the first time!


• 60+ campers that did not own a Bible chose 
to receive and take home a Bible of their own


• A total of 424 camper registrations, and 56 
Family Campers 


• 23 teens participated in our LIT Program 


The summer of 2023 was filled with moments of 
growth, challenges, and spiritual transformation. 
God was certainly at work in the lives of 
campers, LIT, and staff. We look forward to 
building upon these experiences and continuing 
to provide a safe, engaging, and spiritually 
enriching environment for campers in the future.


I want to say a big thank you to our supporting 
churches and individuals that faithfully pray, 
support, and serve Kingswood Camp. Please 
reach out to us to discuss anything you read here 
or more!

Yours in camping, 
Candice Main

http://www.kingswoodcamp.ca
mailto:candice@kingswoodcamp.ca
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